Lord, Thank you for the unique gift of
every child as they transition into a new
school year. Fill each student with fresh
enthusiasm and a heart that is excited to

learn and grow. Cover them with your
enduring love, give them confidence and
grace, and equip them with the ability to

persevere through trials. Bless their
teachers with wisdom, understanding, and

a heart to serve, as they embark on the

journey together!

Dear Children

As the session 2017-18 comes to an end we all pray for your

success. May you make good use of your talents and time to

' fulﬁ.l your ambition. Wish you good luck as you enter into the

\‘new ses.sion 2018-19.
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